
We are honored that you are considering applying to The Oaks School.  We know God has a 
group of students hand-picked for this first year to help build and shape the culture for years to 
come. If we can help you at any point in the application process, please let us know.  Feel free 
to email questions to admin@theoaksschool.org.  

STEPS TO APPLY 

1. Complete the student application form.

2.   Submit the application fee online or mail with application. 
($125/family if paid by Feb 15, 2018; $200/family if paid by April 1, 2018). 

3.   Include transcripts for the previous two years in school. 

4.  The Oaks School will contact you to set up a parent meeting with school staff.   

5.  School will notify you of acceptance.  

Email application and transcripts to admin@theoaksschool.org or mail to 2201 Executive Park 
Drive, Opelika, AL 36801. 

AFTER ACCEPTANCE - STEPS TO FINALIZE REGISTRATION
After acceptance, the following steps must be completed 

as soon as possible to reserve your spot in the class. 

1.  Complete the Enrollment Contract.  

2.   Submit a current Alabama Immunization record (may be obtained from doctor or health 
department) 

3.   Submit copy of birth certificate

4.   Submit copy of social security card

5.  Submit Book & Supply Fee of $400/student by June 1, 2018 ($200/student for PreK). 

6.  For those paying tuition on a 12-month plan, the first tuition payment is due June 1, and the 
final payment is due May 1.  For those paying yearly, the annual payment is due June 1.  
For those paying bi-yearly, the first payment is due June 1, and the second payment is due        
Dec. 1. 
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